
 

Monday 12th Sept 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
 
At Hartshill Academy we have high expectations and ambitions for all pupils. We know that 

through hard work and tenacity pupils are able to achieve successful outcomes. In Year 11 

all pupils are supported with exam preparation and revision. A key element of this lesson 6 

revision sessions where pupils are invited to attend bespoke revsion sessions from 3:20-

4:20pm. 

 

An outline of the program is shown below 

 

 
 

If pupils have not been invited at this time, and they would like to attend, they are 

encouraged to speak to Ms Shepherd to see if places are available. 

If a pupil has been invited they are expected to attend, and act in the usual respectful 

manner, if attendance is not possible, please ensure you contact Ms Shepherd to discuss 

alternative arrangements. 

 

If you have any questions then please contact suzi.shepherd@midlandat.co.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms S Shepherd 
Vice Principal 
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